Request for Qualifications
Port of Lopez, Lopez Island Airport

Environmental Evaluation Services

The Port of Lopez is seeking proposals from qualified firms to provide environmental evaluation services in the development of an Environmental Assessment for Lopez Island Airport, Lopez Island, WA.  All work is required to comply with FAA requirements and regulations. Airport improvements projects subject to EA include but may not be limited to the installation of an AWOS and an instrument approach. The Consultant will prepare the Project Environmental Assessment pursuant to National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), the President’s Council on Environmental Quality (CEQ). 

SOQ’s due:
Start date: Spring 2021
Competition date: 2021

Request for Qualifications may be requested via email from sadams@portoflopez.com 

The Port of Lopez reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. To waive any irregularities in the proposals received, and to accept the proposal deemed most advantageous and in the best interests of the Port. 

Dated the 20th day of January 2021

Rick Hoffman
Airport Manager

Stephen Adams
Commissioner

